
 

 
 WALKING IN THE FOOTSTEPS OF JESUS, LOVING AND SERVING TOGETHER 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Holloway Hill, Malmesbury, Wiltshire, SN16 9BB 

admin@st-josephs-malmesbury.wilts.sch.uk   Tel: 01666 822331 

A warm welcome back to a new term and a new 
year. 
 

Many thanks for all the lovely messages, cards 
and gifts I received at the end of last term, they 
were very thoughtful and kind! 
 

As we start term 3, we yet again find ourselves 
in uncertain times. There has been much talk in 
the news over the last week about school 
closures and the new variant of the virus. Firstly, 
I would like to extend a warm and heartfelt thank 
you for everyone’s continued support, patience 
and understanding as we have been navigating 
our way through life in a Pandemic.  
As we found out about the partial closure of 
schools at 8pm on Monday night, we worked 
fast to arrange the key worker bubbles and to 
set up remote learning. 
Please can I remind you to contact your class 
teacher if you have queries about remote 
learning. The main office is very busy at the 
moment.  
   

Finally it goes without saying how lovely it has 
been to see the children in school on Monday. 
They were full of life and a credit to the St 
Joseph’s Community . 

Mrs S Woods 

Thursday 7th January 2021 

Important Reminder – Reception School Places 
for September 2021 
DEADLINE TO APPLY FRIDAY 15TH JANUARY. 
https://admissions.wiltshire.gov.uk/prefs.php 
If you are applying for a school place at St Joseph’s 
please also remember to submit your Supplementary 
Form to the School Office by Friday 15th January.  We 
are unable to process Supplementary forms in the first 
round of admissions after this date.  Please do not miss 
this deadline.  The Admissions Supplementary form  is 
available on the school website. 

 

 

Home learning can be found on the school website. 
>Parents > Corona Virus > Home Learning 

 

Children’s work books—we will endeavour to deliver as 
many workbooks to homes as we can.  If you have not 
received yours by Tuesday next week, it can be 
collected from the school office. 

https://admissions.wiltshire.gov.uk/prefs.php


Weekly Message from 

Pope Francis 
 

‘Best wishes to everyone so that in the New 
Year, humanity may progress on the path of 
fraternity, justice and peace .’ 
 

Please take a moment to follow the Wednesday 
Word link below…  
 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/
kindness?pid=MTA101634&v=10.10 

Weekly Attendance  

14th—18th Dec 2020 

St Lawrence  99.3% 

St Anthony  100% St Francis  81.9% 

St Aldhelm  89.3% St Scholastica  97.4% 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/kindness?pid=MTA101634&v=10.10
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/kindness?pid=MTA101634&v=10.10

